

Date: 02/25/2022

Watertown Unified School District 111 Dodge St. Watertown, WI 53094

Dear Cassandra:

This document is an amendment to the existing grant agreement between Greater Watertown Community Health Foundation (the Foundation) and Watertown Unified School District signed April 7, 2020 to support Building Foundational Support and Plan for SEL (aka Responsive Classroom) (Project).

We are pleased to provide an additional grant of \$10,000 to help fund 4 days of Advance Training for 30 elementary staff to be attended June 13-16, 2022. Note: this grant will provide funding for a part of the total training costs. The remaining costs will be covered by grant through DPI.

The project has an end date of 06/30/2023. A Final Evaluation Report must be submitted to the Foundation by Final Evaluation Report.

This letter is a legally binding amendment to the aforementioned agreement. It will be effective upon receipt of signed copy of this amendment. Please contact Tina Crave with any questions you might have.

Sincerely,

Tina Crave

President & CEO

Juna Crave

Accepted by: Watertown Unified School District

Rec'd 3/25